Maine Nurse Practitioner Association

We, the members of the Maine Nurse Practitioner Association, now assembled at the 2016 Annual Meeting in Lincolnville, Maine propose the following Resolution and urge unanimous support of the membership in its passage 

Resolution Supporting  Nurse Practitioner Training, Advocacy, Leadership, Continuing Education and Population Health

Whereas:  The Maine Nurse Practitioner Association supports training, programming, advocacy efforts, quality improvement initiatives, community outreach, risk management and strategic planning for Maine’s community health centers referred to as Maine’s health care safety net and share these goals by supporting other professional provider associations such as the Maine Primary Care Association, the Maine Public Health Association and the American Association of Nurse Practitioners; and 

Whereas: The Maine Nurse Practitioner Association supports legislative advocacy for nurse practitioners at the national level as well as recognizing NPs from Maine for their leadership accomplishments by supporting the AANP; and 

Whereas: The Maine Nurse Practitioner Association will support legislation that promotes adolescent health, mental health and treatment for substance abuse; and  

Now, Therefore, Be It Resolved: that the Maine Nurse Practitioner Association, as advocates for their patients, believe that health care is a right and not a privilege; 

Be It Further Resolved: that the Maine Nurse Practitioner Association will continue to work and support legislative and policy initiatives pertaining to population health, quality healthcare improvements, strategic planning for Maine’s community health centers; and 

Be It Further Resolved that the Maine Nurse Practitioner Association reaffirms its mission

· To Unite and Advocate for nurse practitioners in political, professional and policy arenas, and

· To develop and coordinate educational and networking opportunities, and

· To advocate for the health of all the people of Maine

And, be it further resolved that this resolution become part of the Maine Nurse Practitioner Association’s official records.

Adopted on:    April 28, 2016

